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Agenda Date: 2/2/2023 Agenda Item:

To: Technical C

CAMPO SRTS Program - Road Safety Audit Report Review
Kenneth Withrow, MPO Staff

As of August 26, 2021, CAMPO, in cooperation with NCDOT and the Wake County Safe Routes to School
coordinator, selected Vandora Springs Road Elementary School as the state’s first pilot project for a school
Road Safety Audit. Staff from CAMPO, NCDOT, Wake County Health and Human Services, Wake County
Public Schools, and the Town of Garner participated in the Safe Transportation for Every Pedestrian “Train the
Trainer” workshop on Wednesday, September 29, 2021 in preparation for the upcoming RSA. The Road
Safety Audit for Vandora Springs Elementary School occurred on Friday, November 19, 2021. The audit report
was completed in 2022.

Requested Action: ..Action Receive as Information.
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